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We would like to notify that the company BRIZ, a subsidiary of Sopharma, operating on the markets of the Baltics and Belarus, which turned 26 this year, was awarded with the Paracelsus award.

This award is presented every four years by the Association of Pharmacists of the Baltic States in the framework of the Congress of Pharmacists. For the award high-tech and progressive companies are nominated with high quality standards and innovative approach to work.

BRIZ received the award for innovations in the field of pharmacy, rapid development on the markets, as well as for merits in international cooperation.

Please, make the above information public.
Legal grounds: Art. 56 ust. 1 pkt 1 – Inside information
Signatures of individuals authorized to represent the Company:

Ognian Donev

